The Florida Public Service Commission announces customer service hearings in the following docket, to which all interested persons are invited.

Docket No. 050045-EI - Petition for rate increase by Florida Power & Light Company.
	Tuesday, June 28, 2005
4:00 p.m.

City Commission Chambers

City Hall

301 S. Ridgewood Avenue

Daytona Beach

	Wednesday, June 29, 2005
9:00 a.m.

Brevard County Commission Chambers

Brevard County Governmental Center

2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way

Viera

	Wednesday, June 29, 2005

6:00 p.m.

Jane Thompson Memorial Chambers

Palm Beach Governmental Center

301 N. Olive Avenue

West Palm Beach
	Thursday, June 30, 2005

9:00 a.m.

City Commission Chambers

City Hall

100 N. Andrews Avenue

Ft. Lauderdale


	Thursday, June 30, 2005

4:00 p.m.

City Commission Chambers

City Hall

3500 Pan American Drive

Miami
	

	
	


Each hearing will begin as scheduled.  If no witnesses are present, the hearings may be adjourned.  All persons desiring to present testimony are urged to appear at the beginning of the hearing.

PURPOSE:  To permit members of the public to give testimony regarding Florida Power & Light Company’s petition for a rate increase and the quality of service provided by FPL.  All witnesses shall be subject to cross-examination at the conclusion of their testimony.  Any person requiring some accommodation at these hearings because of a physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing.  Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE).  For further information, contact Katherine Fleming, Office of the General Counsel, (850) 413-6199.  One or more Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and participate in the hearings.
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